
From: Secretary  
Sent: 10 June 2022 02:46 
To: Daniel Pope; David Fowler 
Subject: Fwd: Web Comments on O2 application 

 
Dear Daniel and David, 
 
Subject: Web Comments on O2 application 2022/0528/P 

 

A number of groups have asked several times over the past weeks for 
Camden Planning to update the misleading 
'comments until' date on the O2 application info on the website and 
received reassurances from Cllr Beales and others that the  
timing for comments pre-committee has been extended and that the 
incorrect date did not matter. It seems it does matter as apart from 
confusing people, the option to comment has now expired. 
 
The Add Comments link on the Camden planning website for this 
application 
has vanished and residents who wish to are unable to post comments 
 
It looks like this - as of 9/6/2022: 

 
 
If this is an IT problem, can it be corrected asap and the date amended 
to reflect the real situation 
and protect people's right to comment. Your help with this would be 
very welcome. 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Brigid Shaughnessy 



Secretary & Chair 
West Hampstead Gardens & Residents Association 
(WHGARA) 
 


